St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Lent Term 8 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

Thank you for attending the parent consultations this week. It is extremely valuable to be able to share your child's achievements with you. I hope you found the second interim report sheet useful for tracking your child's progress.

The children look wonderful in their book character costumes today - thank you for your support with this. We will be putting photos onto the website gallery.

Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

8th March – Sponsored Activities will take place

14th March – Years 1/2 Science Visit

17th March - Juniper Class Science Visit

14th – 18th March Y5 / 6 Condover residential Visit

16th March – PTFA Meeting (all welcome) 7.30pm

21st March - Mass 9.30am

23rd March – Easter Reflection 2pm

(Juniper Class)

24th March (Maundy Thursday) last day of term

24th March Vine class visiting BGN for their "Born for this" Easter Reflection (details to follow)

12th April (Tuesday) Back to school

15th April – PTFA School Disco

W/B 9th May - SATs Week Year 6

World Book Day



The children have been exploring the works of Roald Dahl as part of their learning today. Thank you for the book donations. The children really enjoyed browsing and choosing new material.

We have over 40 children attending Chess Club over two lunch times each week. It is going from strength to strength - Well done to the Year 6 leaders!

Chess Club Success







Cake sale – Juniper Class

This Friday cakes will be on sale after school. All proceeds towards our Lenten charities. Please support cake donations most welcome.

World Book Day- Quote for the day

"So, please, oh please, we beg, we pray, go throw your TV set away, and in its place you can install, a lovely bookcase on the wall." Roald Dahl

Value for March



Humility

'It is far more impressive when others discover your good qualities without your help.' anon

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258 Please check our website for regular updates Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk